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My name is Kenneth E Murphy, I live at 01925 SW Military Rd Portland OR. 97219. I just want to express my
opposition to these bill. We need legislation that is both agreeable to the environmental preservation, voters and
folks who use and pay the fees that fund the study of these waterways. Please, lets get some real studies that yield
the proper information that allows us to move forward in a reasonable fashion.

Thank you,

Ken Murphy
503-704-0600
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